

Precious Memories PreSchool of Sandy Hollow

→ NEWSLETTER →

October 2020

- ₩ Friday, October 9th
 Old Mystic Fire Dept Fire
 Truck Drive By
- Monday, October 12th
 Columbus Day- Center will
 remain open
- Friday, October 30th
 Halloween Party





Fire Safety

Throughout the week of October 5th, we will be discussing fire safety precautions and how helpful and kind the firefighters are. On Friday, October 9th at 10:00 a.m., the Old Mystic Fire Department will be visiting us with a special drive-by parade. COVID protocols will be adhered to at all times.

Halloween Party

On Friday, October 30th we will be having our Annual Halloween Party! We invite the children to wear or bring in their costumes. Please label all parts and bring an alternate set of clothes to change into upon party completion. Please keep in mind, children 3 years old and up will have to comply with the COVID policy of wearing masks. Always keeping our new COVID protocols in mind, we will have the kids remain in their classroom for the party and will resume our traditional parade next year...fingers crossed! We are so excited to see all our friends dressed in their costumes!

Mask Wearing

As of Monday, September 21st, 2020, the State of CT has implemented a new policy which states that children who attend daycare must wear a mask if they are 3 years of age or older. Please see your child's classroom teacher, who will provide you with our new policy for your review and signature. Your patience and support through these difficult times is greatly appreciated.

COVID Postings

In an effort to keep our families informed, we ask that you pay close attention to our front door entrances at each building for COVID- related concerns and information. We have relocated all other postings to a highly visible inside location close to the entrances in an effort to reduce any distractions. In addition, we will be posting a $2^{\rm nd}$ notification on the classroom door of the specific classroom(s) directly effected by the COVID notice.

Reminders:

- If you have not had your child vaccinated for influenza, please make an appointment, and provide documentation to the main office. If your child has been vaccinated and you have not brought in documentation, please do so. Documentation must be submitted by January $1^{\rm st}$, 2020. Thank you for your cooperation.
- Starting immediately, if you arrive to the school after 9:30 a.m. and Admin is not available to take your temperature, please call the school number and someone will assist you promptly. Please do not enter the classrooms until we are able to follow our COVID protocol of temperature check and hand sanitizing. Thank you for your understanding as we navigate these challenging times.